Environment, Inc.

LARRY E. O'BRIAN FOUNDER

STEVAN L. O'BRIAN PRESIDENT 7985 VANCE DRIVE, SUITE 205A ARVADA, COLORADO 80003 303-423-7297 FAX 303-423-7599

June 1, 2018

RECEIVED

JUN 012018

Ms. Amy Eschberger Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 1313 Sherman St, Suite 215 Denver, CO 80203

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION MINING AND SAFETY

Dear Amy;

RE: Deep Cut, LLC - 22 West Pit M.L.R.B. Permit # M-2017-032

On behalf of my Deep Cut LLC, I am requesting an extension of the decision date from Friday - June 8, 2018 to Tuesday - July 10, 2018 to allow additional time to complete the adequacy review process.

Thanks for your help and if you have any questions call me at 303-423-7297.

Respectfully Submitted, Environment, Inc.

Stevan L. O'Brian

President

cc Amy Eschberger - via e-mail
Chris Tomky - Deep Cut
file